BeliSouth Long Distance, Inc

d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service
2180 Lake Blvd.

Room 5C44

Atlanta, GA 30319

March 11, 2014

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th St. S W,

Washington, DC, 20554

Re: BellSouth Long Distance, Inc.
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service
FCC Tariff No. 3
FRN 0003-7333-18
Transmittal Letter #16

Dear Ms. Dortch:

BellSouth Long Distance, Inc d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service submits revisions to its current tariff, FCC Tarift
No. 3. The tariff pages have an issue date of March 11, 2014 and an effective date of March 12, 2014.

The purpose of this tariff filing is to revised Residential International MTS rates.

If you have questions regarding this filing, you may contact me at (404) 829-7478 or via email at kw3679@att.com.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Williams
Area Mgr-Regulatory Relations

Attachments:



